
The Owen County Cooperative
Extension Service is accepting
bids for custodial services. For

service specifications or
questions, contact the Owen

County Extension Office at
502-484-5703. Bids must be

submitted either in person or
by mail in a sealed envelope to

the Owen County Extension
Office, 265 Ellis Road, Owenton
KY 40359, or electronically via

email to owen.ext@uky.edu. All
submissions must be received

no later than 4:00 PM on
Monday, June 23, 2025. Bids
will be opened publicly at the

special District Board meeting,
which starts at 5:00 PM on

Tuesday, June 24, 2025 at the
Owen County Extension Office.

A resident bidder of the
Commonwealth of Kentucky

will be given preference against
any nonresident bidders. The

Owen County Cooperative
Extension Service reserves the
right to reject any and all bids

and to waive all formalities
and/or technicalities where the
best interest of the Cooperative

Extension Service and
University of Kentucky may be

served. 

For assistance call: (502} 484-5703. 
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